
From: Nikolaos Miller
To: JCSS Exhibits
Subject: HB 3427 is the wrong approach for Oregon
Date: Wednesday, April 24, 2019 6:40:56 AM

Dear Co-Chairs Roblan,

I oppose HB3427 as it taxes business receipts, encouraging businesses to make transactions in house or by moving
them out of state.  This cost will ultimately be passed on to consumers.  It is time to rein in PERS costs and this bill
is not the right mechanism to do that with.  Please vote no on Hb 3427.

Sincerely,

Nikolaos Miller
3817 SE Liebe St
Portland, OR 97202
nikostew@yahoo.com
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